
  

PUBLIC HEARING  

  

  

  

The City of Bremond will hold a public hearing at City Hall, 201 S. Dallas Street, Bremond 

Texas, on Thursday September 10, 2020, at 6:30 p.m. for the following purpose:  

  

  

  

Public Hearing proposed No New Revenue of 0.52000/$100 for tax year 2020.  

  

  

  

  

  

  


